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The Rio Rancho accounting firm of Nagel CPAs LLC is growing. 

The firm, which was founded in 2008 with two employees, now has seven and hopes to 
expand more in 2013, said company founder Roger Nagel. 

To reflect the growth, the firm has changed its name from Roger C. Nagel CPA LLC. 

“The firm has grown and clients are coming from different directions and it’s not just 
about me anymore, so it seemed like a name change was in order,” Nagel said. “We offer 
a pretty good cross section of tax and financial reporting work, and we will be expanding 
our niches in serving credit unions and special applications in accounting management. 
We are working diligently to create new jobs. 

“We are very pleased to have a growing list of clients and an expanding professional staff 
to accommodate their needs. Our new accountants are experienced and highly 
specialized. They will allow Nagel CPAs to expand not only in the number of clients we 
can serve, but also in the types of services that we can provide.” 

 


